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City of Parksville and CUPE 401 Agree to Five-year Collective Agreement  
 
The City of Parksville and the Canadian Union of Public Employees, Local 401 (CUPE 401) have reached a five-
year collective agreement effective January 1, 2018.  
 
This five-year agreement covers the period from January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2022, and affects all City of 
Parksville CUPE 401 workers. This new agreement provides for a general pay rate increase of 2% effective 
January 1, 2018, for the four years 2018 through 2021 inclusively and a general pay rate increase of 2.25% 
effective January 1, 2022, for the year 2022. 
 
The City and CUPE began bargaining in late March and a tentative agreement was reached on April 11. The 
agreement was ratified by CUPE members on April 16.  
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Director of Administrative Services/Corporate Officer  kkehler@parksville.ca 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://pinterest.com/cityparksville

